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T 
he final quarter of the year is upon 
us and a lot of annual events are 
happening this time of the year, 

beginning with our fall social event for 
Detachment members and family on Oc-
tober 9th, beginning at 1600, 812 White 
Meadows Dr. Fuquay-Varina 27526.  
Good food and good fellowship for all. 
Pound 210 will have a Devil Dog Growl 
on October 15th beginning at 1100, loca-
tion is 11870 Lodge Rd., Middlesex, NC  
27577.  Lunch will be catered by Doug 
Sauls Bar-B-Que at $6.00 per person.  All 
Devil Dogs are invited.  Also, if you have 
completed one full year in the Tar Heel 
Detachment and would like to become a 
member let me know. 
A big fundraiser event will be on Satur-
day, October 22nd from 0800 to 1030 with 
breakfast at the Golden Corral in Fuquay 
(corner of Sunset Lake and Broad St.).  
Tickets are $10.00 per person for a full 
buffet meal that normally costs $12.95 
plus tax.  Your Detachment will get $5.00 
from each ticket.  Please join us and letôs 
make this event a huge success so we will 
have the funds to support the programs 
sponsored by your Detachment.  We un-
derstand that many of you cannot be in 
attendance to each of our meetings and 
other events but your participation in the 
fundraisers can be a vital part of our goals 
of Marines Helping Marines and other 
programs we support.  If you have the 
chance you can check out many of these 
programs and see what great things are 
being accomplished.  You would be very 
proud. 
October kicks off the Toys For Tots Drive 
and thanks to new member Bryan Duran 
for stepping up to coordinate this event.  
This has been a super successful event for 
those kids that have limited access to a 
good Christmas.  Whatever you can do to 
put a smile on the face of a child will be 
greatly appreciated.   
Looking into the future a bit we have 
many events in November that you should 
include on your calendar.  November 5th 
will be the Veterans Day Parade spon-
sored by the Wake County Veterans As-
sociation and your Detachment will be a 
part along with the Capitol City Young 
Marines. 

Our 241st Marine Corps Birthday Ball will 
be held on November 12th beginning at 
1700 hrs at Devils Ridge Golf Club.  (See 
email announcement)  Our Guest Speaker 
this year will be MajGen Arnold Fields 
USMC (retired) who now heads up the Vi-
etnam War Veterans Commemoration.  At 
our Ball this year we will have a special 
recognition of our Detachment Vietnam 
Veterans.  We will be limited to ninety tick-
ets at $50.00 each.  Please contact James 
Cox (919-604-7363) who is chairing this 
yearôs Ball for reserving your tickets. 
You will note a flyer included within our 
Scuttlebutt (last page) noting a fundraiser 
sponsored by City Bar-B-Que on Kildaire 
Farm Rd., Cary.  With a coupon (costing 
nothing) City Bar-B-Que will donate 25% 
of all sales to the Tar Heel Detachment on 
that day, November 15th.  Grab a bunch of 
coupons and just pass them out.  A big 
Thank You to James White for setting this 
up. 
Also, a big shout out to Jean Roberts, wife 
of Marine Toby, for sewing and presenting 
new covers for our American and Marine 
Flags.  They are red and reinforced to pro-
tect our flags (see picture included in Scut-
tlebutt, page 4).  We are very grateful for 
your contribution. 
It is amazing what can be accomplished by 
many coming together to furnish just a 
small amount of time and effort in serving 
your community.  Ask yourself, am I con-
tributing and if not then what can I do to 
make things even that much better. 
In December we will have a special presen-
tation by one of our own.  Brigadier Gen-
eral George Walls will speak and have a 
presentation of his recent visit to Vietnam.  
All are invited including family members 
for this event.  It will be held at Christ The 
King Lutheran Church on Wednesday, De-
cember 7th, our regular meeting night. 
Remember to keep those of our Marine 
Family who are suffering from sickness and 
distress in your thoughts and prayers. 
Semper Fi 



 

 

Phone 919 772-6234 
www.foresthillsflorist.com 

 

  Forest Hills Florist 
Forest Hills Shopping Center 

1325 Fifth Avenue 
Garner, North Carolina 27529 

 
 
 
 
 

Tim and Gena Hamm, Owners                      Sandy Benson, Manager 
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CUSTOM EMBROIDERY BY 
GAYLE 

 

Gayle Dilday    919-285-2276 
812 White Meadows Dr.  919-602-2068 
Fuquay Varina. NC 27526    gayleo.1@juno.com 

 

John Dilday 
Authorized Representative 
Blue Cross Blue Shield of NC 

 
YOUR HEALTHCARE SPECIALIST 

 
919-602-4483 

healthinsurancepro@juno.com  

Tar Heel Detachment # 733  
Membership Capsule  

 

 31 LIFE members 
32 Paid Members 
22 Total Past Due 
 85 Total  Members 

 

5 new membersð1Jan through 1Oct 2016 

 

Viet Nam 

 
  Rev. Mitzi Manning 

 
  Women Marine Association 
 
 
 

  Chair, Plans and Policy Committee 

 
  1129 Checkerberry Drive 
  Morrisville, NC 27560 
 

 
  (919) 336-3182 
  (703) 887-0683 
  policy@womenmarines.org 

 

 

God Bless 
All Our 

 
Marines 
and  

 
Their 
Families 



 

 

Detachment Meeting October 5, 2016 
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Marine Frank Mansfield celebrates 95th Birthday 

, 

Frank Mansfield celebrated his 95th birthday on September 18th at the 

Presbyterian Church, Horne St. in Raleigh.  Joining Frank were his 

family, friends, Church community, the Boy Scout community and his 

Marine buddies.  Frank has been most active in his church, with the 

Boy Scouts and with the Marine Corps League.  As you can see above, 

Frank had many well wisher present.  There was a display of Frankôs 

many awards and skills of his woodworking expertise.   


